
 

 

October 26, 2017 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK...    
 

Greetings, 
 
The first quarter has officially concluded. Report Cards will go home 
at the end of next week and I cherish the opportunity to recognize our 
5-8th grade students who received Second, First, and High Honors for 
the first quarter.  
 
In this bulletin, you will also see a link to sign up for Parent-Teacher 
Conferences. Conferences will be held from 1:00- 7:00 pm on 
Thursday, November 9th and 8:00-12:00 pm on Friday, November 
10th. We urge all parents to touch base with our teachers to discuss 
strengths, progression, and continued areas for growth. 
 
Volunteers for our annual Race for Education fundraiser were plentiful 
recently.  I was pleased to witness our K-2 students for cheering with 
such delight for our third through fifth grade students. It was a sight to 
see and a wonderful example of school spirit! Donations continue to 
filter in and we are hopeful that we will reach our fundraising goal.  If 
we raise $18,000 overall, we will plan a Teacher Swap Day so the 
students have the opportunity to have a different face leading their 
academic instruction. Our Race for Education and Spring Spectacular 
continue to serve as our large fundraisers aimed specifically at 
addressing faith programs, instruction, and school needs. Your support 
is always appreciated. 
 
Do not miss our next community building activity “Trunk or Treat” on 
Friday, October 28th from 6-8:00 pm. May we continue to grow in 
God’s grace and wisdom. 
 
God bless, 
Temple Macdonald 
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Upcoming Events 

 
 

 

 

October 27 
No School 
Professional Development Day 
Trunk or Treat 5-8pm 
 

November 1 
1st Grade All Saints Parade @ Mass 
 

November 3 
Mass with Rosary 
Honor Roll Assembly 
Report Cards 
Picture Make-up Day 
 

November 6-9 
Vocations Awareness Week 
 

November 9 
Mass with Student of the Month 
Veterans White Table Ceremony 
Early Dismissal 
NO Extended Day 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 1-7pm 
 

November 10 
No School 
Parent/Teacher Conferences  
8am-Noon 
 

November 12-18 
Discover Catholics School Week 
 

November 12 
School Mass 5:30 pm 
 

November 13 
School Color Day 
St. John Trivia 
 

November  14 
SCA Dress Down Day 
 

November 15 
Decades Day 
 

November 16 
K Thanksgiving Feast 
 

November 17 
Mass  
Early Dismissal 11:30am 
Open House 1-4pm 
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School and Club News  
 

• Criminal Background Checks for Volunteers & VIRTUS Requirements As part of the diocesan      
initiative to maintain a safe environment for all of our children, all volunteers with “substantial contact” 
with children are required to complete a background check prior to working in the school and to complete 
VIRTUS training.  All parents who wish to attend field trips or volunteer in support of classroom activities 
are required to complete the background check process and attend VIRTUS training.  Please go to 

www.virtus.org to register for this session..  Spaces are limited so please register quickly.   
 

• CYO basketball season is coming up soon. If you're interested in coaching this season, please contact Ryan 
Hechinger (rhechinger@stjohntheevangelistschool.org). CYO basketball is offered for boys and girls from 
grades 3rd–8th. Teams will be formed depending on, if there is a coach, and if there are enough students 
committed to joining. 

 
• A new family is reaching out to families that live in the Haymarket area who may be interested in setting 

up a carpool for the morning drive to school.  Please email to discuss: jmondrush@yahoo.com.   
 
• Mrs. Kruck is looking for a volunteer to take pictures of student artwork so we can use Artsonia!  Please 

email if interested mkruck@sjesva.org 
 
•  the Pro-Life club will begin meeting after school next Tuesday 10/31 from 3:30-4:00 PM.   
 
• The Parent/Student Handbooks was emailed last week.  It also available to view on the website.  Please 

read it over and send in the following Handbook Agreement. 
 
• Please log into Powerschool and ensure you have filled in a phone number on each of the mother and     

father sections.  School messenger will pull from these fields to inform families of inclement weather, etc. 
 
• Please sign up for Conferences 2017.  This sign up is protected by an access code. When prompted,   enter 

the code "stjohnschool" for access. www.SignUpGenius.com/go/5080C49ADAE2CA20-conferences5  
 

 
 
PTO October Reminders 
 
• Box top contest ends on Friday, October 27! Please collect your tops & coke rewards & bring them in!!! 
 
• The Race for Education was a BIG success! The kids had a great time & showed fantastic sportsmanship. 

Please continue to collect donations & submit to office or online. If your child(ren) need their lap count for 
pledges - email  Stephanie Lynch at pto@stjohntheevangelistschool.org 

 
• We look forward to seeing everyone on Friday at Trunk or Treat! 
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To All Retired and Active Duty Servicemen and Women, 
 

You are invited to a White Table Ceremony saluting our armed 
forces on Thursday November 9Thursday November 9Thursday November 9Thursday November 9thththth, after the 8:30 AM Mass from  , after the 8:30 AM Mass from  , after the 8:30 AM Mass from  , after the 8:30 AM Mass from  
approximately 9:30approximately 9:30approximately 9:30approximately 9:30----10:00 AM, in Saint John School’s Trinity Hall. 10:00 AM, in Saint John School’s Trinity Hall. 10:00 AM, in Saint John School’s Trinity Hall. 10:00 AM, in Saint John School’s Trinity Hall. 
We would like to commemorate our veterans and their sacrifices, 
and honor the heroism of those currently serving our country. We 
cordially invite all active duty, reserve, former and retired military 
personnel and their families to attend the ceremony. PleasePleasePleasePlease    RSVP RSVP RSVP RSVP 
to Ryan Stohlman at to Ryan Stohlman at to Ryan Stohlman at to Ryan Stohlman at rstohlman@sjesva.org .rstohlman@sjesva.org .rstohlman@sjesva.org .rstohlman@sjesva.org . We would be honored 
to have you join us.      

 

Thank you,  

St. John the Evangelist National Junior Honor Society 
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